
ANNOUNCEMENTS 

Tues. Sept. 10th, 2024 

 

For those of you interested in joining the Cross-Country team, there is a 

meeting on Wednesday at lunch in the small gym.  

Library Volunteers: If you'd like to be a volunteer in the Carson library this 

year, please attend an information meeting at lunch on Thursday in the 

library classroom. Grade 8 through 12 are welcome! Love, the library.  

Soccer tryouts for Gr 10-12 are tomorrow (Wed) at 3:15.  All sports are 

listed on your grade teams. 

Students who are interested in going on the Dominican Republic trip this 

Spring break, there is a meeting in Mr. Olsons room Wednesday 

September 25th at 6:00. This is an important meeting for any family 

interested in the humanitarian trip to build adequate housing for families in 

need in that country. If you are interested, come to the meeting or speak to 

Mr. Olson.  

All Grade 8’s:  If you have not handed in your signed Gr 8 retreat form, 

please do it by the end of the school day on Wednesday (tomorrow).  If 

there is no form handed in, you will not be able to go on the field trip. 


